

Center for Community Health Newsletter

Volume I, Number 2: Extra July 9, 2015

Disconnection of Water and Sewer Lines Begins

We have just received the DEP permits to disconnect the water and sewer lines for the Eighth Avenue buildings. (As indicated in the most recent Construction Newsletter, this work was originally scheduled for completion last month.)

The plumbing subcontractor will begin on Eighth Avenue, probably today. The water service for 502 Eighth Avenue (corner of Eighth Avenue and Fifth Street) is on Fifth Street so there will also digging on that street.